
Department of Public Works Notice 
02/02/2017 

 

Due to a mechanical error on Wednesday, February 1, 
2017 at 12:30 pm both of the City's wells turned on at 
the same time thus stirring up some rust sediment in the 
distribution system. If you do have some discoloration in 
your water, please flush your line. 
Questions or Concerns please contact Reading 
Department of Public Works at 517-283-2835.  
 
 

 

 


